
March 30, 201 1 

To whom it may concern : 

It is my pJeasure to recommend Gina Snow, whom 1 have had the good fortune to know and 
work with since Fall, 2009. As director of Academic Technology for Florida Coastal School 
ofLaw, I remember how excited I was when I first interviewed Gina for the position of 
Instructional DesignerlDistance Education Coordinator. She was very pleasant and displayed 
a strong sense of calm competence that later showed in her work. Everyone who works with 
Gina loves her. 

Gina left to join our parent company to serve as system adminjstrator for our consortium 
learning management system. She has not only helped to create a number of courses for us, 
she also taught us skills that will help us grow and continue to build our distance education 
network. 

You will be lucky to have Gina as part ofyour team. If you have additional questions, please 
feel free to contact me at (904) 256-1105. 

Sincerely, 

Susie Pontiff-Stringer 
Director of Academic Technology 
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